Royal Burgh of Wick Community Council

16 December 2019

To Whom it may Concern,

Dear sirs.

Royal Burgh of Wick Community Council — Wick Community Hub — Rosebank Playing
Fields

I write on behalf of the Royal Burgh of Wick Community Council to express our support for
Wick Community Hub in their efforts to take ownership of the Rosebank Playing Fields. The
Community Council is impressed with what the group have achieved already since they took
over running this facility.. '

We see the Rosebank Playing Fields as a major benefit to the town. The facilities are an
attraction to both visitors to the town and to locals, encouraging participation in sports and
the attendant health benefits.

We look forward to the development and improvement of the Rosebank Playing Fields as
part of the ongoing efforts to regenerate the town centre

Yours faithfully

John Bogle
Secretary, Royal Burgh of Wick Community Council

Secretary: John Bogle,
Email: secretary@wickcommunitycouncil.com



